
A new program is coming to Gull Bay!!  David Peterson NP, from the Dilico Health 
Care Services FWFN introducing the Suboxone program in GBFN-KZA.

If you are interested in this program instead of going into Thunder Bay daily, or 
weekly. contact Jo-Ann CHN at the Gull Bay Health Centre for an 

appointment. 

The program will be open to;

• Anyone who is currently on Suboxone
• Anyone wanting to switch to injectable Sublicade
• Anyone who has questions regarding the program
• If you currently use Methadone and would like to switch to Suboxone 

David and his team will be here on Thursday February 24, 2021.  Appointments 
will start at NOON. During your appointment David will be discussing how the 

program will work. You will have the availability of Social Workers, Physiologist 
for counselling, goal setting or other needs.  The Indigenous Services Canada (ISC) 
nurses will be here to provide Direct Observe Therapy (DOT) as well as dispense 

the ordered medication.
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Chief and council is proud to announce the 
roll out of a unique health care collaboration 
after 3 years in the making!


